
18/09/2021 

MR BRETT ROBINSON 
260 Whale Beach RD 
Whale Beach NSW 2107 
brett@the-point.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

Dear Assessing Officer
I am writing to you regarding the development at 231 Whale Beach Road, Whale Beach. I have 
reviewed the plans and believe this development is a wonderful proposal that improves the 
streetscape, resolved the disrepair that the existing building is in and provide an improved retail 
offer off the main road which will be more connected the the beach. 
For many years the residents in the area this area have been concerned about the condition of 
the building and its contribution to this area. 
The plans that are currently proposed I fully support and believe council should provide 
consent. 
Regards, Brett Robinson 

Sent: 18/09/2021 4:29:09 PM
Subject: Online Submission


